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MEMORANDUM 

 
TO:   ALL NATIONAL SCHOOL LUNCH PROGRAM PARTICIPANTS  
FROM: HEALTH AND NUTRITION UNIT (HNU) 
DATE:  MARCH 13, 2023 
SUBJECT:  FY 2023-24 NATIONAL SCHOOL LUNCH PROGRAM APPLICATION DEADLINES  
 
 

 
 
 
The Arkansas Department of Human Services (ARDHS) Health and Nutrition Unit (HNU) application process 
for the National School Lunch Program (NSLP) is open to all schools as of April 1, 2023. ALL NSLP 
PROVIDER MUST COMPLETE THE NSLP APPLICATION FOR THE 2023-24 SCHOOL YEAR. 
Applications are due on or before May 31, 2023, for schools and all other NSLP participants. Applications not 
submitted by May 31, 2023, may experience a delay in reimbursement payments.  
 
 
 

Application Coordinators 
 

Linda Pippins, 501.320.8971          Sandra West, 501.320.8969         Orlando Phillips, 501.320.8927 
linda.f.pippins@dhs.arkansas.gov  sandra.west@dhs.arkansas.gov     Olrando.Phillips@dhs.arkansas.gov 

 
Louise Fenton, 501.396.6361  Aurora Blake, 501.534.4147        Robert Majors, 501.396.6121 
Louise.fenton@dhs.arkansas.gov     aurora.blake@dhs.arkansas.gov   Robert.Majors@dhs.arkansas.gov 
 
 
 
It is highly recommended that you keep a copy of this MEMORANDUM on file for quick and easy reference. A 
copy is also available in the resource library under 2023 Mass Alerts. 
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